The most current Privacy Threshold Assessment (PTA) is from 2018, and does not contain a review of our most recent External Web Portal (EWP) changes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The privacy office has reviewed changes made in 2020 and 2023, made recommendations to include a Privacy Act Statement, and is working to expedite updating the EWP PTA.
